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Astana, 27 June 2018 
 

WP 0: Project Management / Steering:  
 

Third Steering Committee Meeting of EaP/CA Project 
 

 
 
Within the framework of the EU-funded Eastern Partnership and Central Asian Project, 
the Third Steering Committee Meeting was held in Astana, Kazakhstan on 27 June 
2018.   
 
Toty Amirova, Deputy Chairperson of the Civil Aviation Committee of the Ministry of 
Investment and Development of the Republic of Kazakhstan, and Johannes Stenbaek 
Madsen, the EU Delegation's Head of Cooperation, gave welcoming addresses.  
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In total 17 representatives of aviation authorities from Armenia, Azerbaijan, Georgia, 
Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Moldova and Ukraine, as well as representatives of important 
EASA partner organisations, including the European Civil Aviation Conference (ECAC) – 
responsible for implementation of the security component of the project – and the 
International Civil Aviation Organisation (ICAO), attended the event. Belarus, Tajikistan 
and Uzbekistan were officially apologised. 
 
The Steering Committee took stock of the progress made within five Work Packages 
addressing the following issues: (1) EU legislation (for Eastern Partnership countries); 
(2) Administration (Oversight system); (3) Safety Management Systems, (4) 
Competence development, and (5) Cargo and Mail Security. 
 
The working papers covering safety and security activities carried out under the 
different Work Packages were presented and a work programme for the coming period 
was agreed.   
 

 


